
        Dates to Remember April 3-5: Drama Production - Alice @ Wonderland
April 10: Chatting with Council
April 18: Good Friday (No School)

April 21- 25: Spring Break
May 1: School Council 7 pm
May 2: Professional Learning Day (No School)

Dear Lakers and Laker Families,

It’s been another great week at HJ Cody! Our Grade 9-11 students have successfully selected their courses for the
2025-2026 school year. This is always an exciting time for students.

We’re thrilled to announce that our Drama Production, Alice at Wonderland, is officially underway. This performance
is shaping up to be something truly special, and the students are doing an incredible job. A huge thank you to Ms.
Latimer, Ms. Lagoutte, Mr. Paul and Mr. Thornton for their unwavering dedication and support in bringing this
production to life. Stop by the office to get your tickets!

Grade 9 & 10 Quarter 4 courses commence on April 10th. Should your child require a course change, have them
reach out to the following academic counselors:
Grade 9: Mr. Heppell cheppell@cesd73.ca
Grade 10: Mr. Payne jpayne@cesd73.ca

A Chatting with Council event will take place on April 10th during lunch. Students are encouraged to join Town
Council members in the Common Area for an informal conversation and a chance to engage with our local leaders.

In addition, our second annual HJ Cody Gives Back event will be held on May 8th from 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM. This
special event provides an opportunity for all of our students to give back to the community that has supported
them over the years. Here’s what each grade will be doing:

     Grade 9: Cleaning up Lakeshore and nearby parks and trails
     Grade 10: Hosting events for younger children and senior citizens
     Grade 11: Collecting items for the Food Bank
     Grade 12: Returning to their elementary schools to connect with future Lakers

This is an important event that encourages all Lakers to contribute to the community. If you are interested in
volunteering as a parent on this day, please reach out to your child’s Connect teacher.

Each year, Chinook’s Edge School Division asks all parents to complete a survey to share your feedback. Your input
is valuable as we plan for the 2025-26 school year. You can access the brief survey here.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. Should you
have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to reach out.

Yours in education,
Alex Lambert
Principal
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